
, Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 8:11 PM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Cc: Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Uhle, Jennifer; Armstrong, Kenneth
Subject: Re: RES 2009-792 -OAS Meeting Input

We need to update this - I already talked/coordinated with Jim Luehman and gave him different info - not sure where you
got your info. Can we get together tomorrow and get our story straight then update Duncan?

Doris Lewis is going and has gone before. She will cover Agreement State exposure data, Cancer Study, and AO Report.

From: Santiago, Patricia
To: White, Duncan
Cc: Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Armstrong, Kenneth; RidsResPmdaMail Resource; Uhle, Jennifer; Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Tue Mar 23 19:33:29 2010
Subject: RES 2009-792 -OAS Meeting Input

Duncan

Per our conversation, the topics we have identified that you believe would be of interest include:
Part 20 update-you also noted Don Cool provides a lead support on this topic.
Update on status of the Analysis of Cancer Risk in Populations Living Near Nuclear-Power Facilities.

Stephanie Bush-Goddard would be our representative and has attended in the past.
In the future if you believe SOARCA or the AO report would be of interest, please let us know.

If you need additional information for the meeting, you indicated you would contact Stephanie.

RidsRESplease close the ticket.

Thanks,

Patricia A. Sanuago
Technical Assistant
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Phone- 301-251-7982
Fa:x- 301-251-7426
l1atricia.Santiago@nrc.gov
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